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Tēnā koe Chris  
 
Official information request for COVID-19 Vaccine Approval 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 22 July 2023 for:  

 
- Pfizer application to ERMA per the HSNO Act 
- Approval / reporting documents 

 
We have transferred your request to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). This is 
because the information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected 
with the functions of EPA. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official 
Information Act 1982 to transfer your request. 
 
You will hear further from EPA concerning your request. 
 
You have a right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision to 
transfer your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
Electronically approved by Chelsea Cooper 
 
 
Chelsea Cooper  
Team Leader, Ministerial Services 
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao 
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